
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/7/2014 10:34:45 AM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Kolassa, Sean (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SPKA) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Thanks for the time today 

Ken 

We really appreciate your taking the time to discuss the status of our response to allegations 
about construction irregularities. 

As Sean noted, we are moving quickly to review, evaluate and resolve the concerns, and will 
keep you informed about the outcome of the excavation work we do and the Exponent report 
when it is complete. 

We're hopeful you'll hear back from us within 6-8 weeks. 

Thanks again. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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